
Ferndale Lodge No. 193
It seems the year is going by fast and it will soon be the
4thof July. Remember to come and participate in the annual
parade in Ferndale. The lodge will be open for donuts at 10:00
am. We would appreciate your help in decorating the Masonic
trailer and riders are needed so lets show the community we
are proud members!

Practices for the 2nd degree will be held on each Monday at
7:00pm. Officer participation is urgently needed or it makes
it difficult for the other Officers to do their work.

The regular stated meeting will be on July 14th at 7:30 pm with
refreshments at 7:00 pm.

Hope to see you at the parade!

Fraternally David Chris Petersen

https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/ferndale-193/ferndale-lodge-no-193/

